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Dear parent/carer,  

Thank you for all of your support during this period of increased positive cases in school.  This has 

resulted in some students having to self-isolate. We are also frustrated by this, but are following the 

Public Health guidelines in place. 

There has been some disruption to assessments due to this.  As the assessments are class-based ones, 

we will wait for students to return from any self-isolation before they do their assessments in class.  

We think that this is the fairest way to do them. 

Work for those who are self-isolating will be on Teams and will be a mixture of live lessons and  

work set. 

Praying that positive cases now start to decline in number and you and your families can enjoy  

the summer. 

 

Thanks for your help, 

 

 

Jo Code 

Headteacher 


